
 

 

 

 

 

                                  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Jumpers 

Parents due to the weather becoming increasingly cooler, please ensure your child 
has a jumper whether uniform or non uniform to ensure they are warm. 
 

                     Some photos of our students in and out of the classroom. 
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54 Ruby Street  Tingha  NSW  2369    Ph: 67 233 437 

Email: tingha-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au 

We’re on the  Web! 
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Totally Proud & Strong 

Week 8 Term 2 

15th June 2020 

Visitors to the school 

All visitors to the school must present to the 

front office and follow the protocols 

displayed. This is for the wellbeing of all. 

Calendar of Upcoming Events 

 

3/7 - Last day of Term 2 

20/7 - Staff development day 

21/7 -  Students return to school for Term 3 

This simplified version of our newsletter will continue for this term.  

A return to our normal newsletter format will resume in Term 3. 



 

 

 

 

 

 


